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Housing Starts:  Cooler Start to Year After Strong Year-End
Bottom Line:  Housing starts slowed in January, coming in below expectations, as
single-family starts fell from a 14+ year high .   Still, very strong, January looks like a
retrenchment from an unsustainable pace rather than any shift in trend.   Permits
rose again, suggesting builders expect robust future activity.   That said, permitting is
likely hampering activity in some regions as buildable, permitted lots become more
scarce.  Multifamily sales were strong in January but remained more mixed on a
trend basis as households continued to demand less dense, single-family homes.
Overall, the housing trend is strong and should continue to provide a source of
strength in the economic recovery.



Housing Starts FELL by 6.0% in January to 1580k, compared with market
expectations for a decline to 1660k.   Meanwhile, the prior month was revised slightly
higher from 1,669k to 1,680k.  Housing starts are now 2.3% BELOW their year-ago
level.  
                                            
Single-Family Housing Starts FELL by 12.2% to 1162k. Single-family housing
starts are 17.5% ABOVE their year-ago level.   

Multifamily Housing Starts ROSE by 17.1% to 418k. Multifamily starts are now
33.4% BELOW their year-ago level.       
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